Hunter’s Green Women’s Golf Association
May 9, 2020

The Annual closing meeting of the Hunter’s Green WGA was cancelled due to the Covid-19 quarantine. Therefore, the election of officers was conducted by email on Survey Monkey.  Vice President Kathy Gould monitored the voting.  The Nominating Committee, (Pat Bethune, Colleen Carpenter, Kathy Gould, Mary Hughes and Terri Williams) presented the following Slate for consideration:
President	Colleen Carpenter
Vice President    	 Patti Beck
Treasurer	 Pat Cammarata
Recording Secretary    	 Mary Hughes	

Sixty-four members were sent ballots by email. Forty-five voted on Survey Monkey. Nine voted by email directly to Kathy Gould because of computer glitches. 
The Slate was approved by majority vote.

Respectfully submitted by:

Colleen Carpenter
Recording Secretary


